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December 1, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have worked closely with Brett Holmes for three years, two of which were co-teaching together and one as his 
department manager at Mojeon Elementary School.  
 
It is with great pleasure that I can personally recommend Mr. Holmes for a teaching position at your institution. 
Brett was a valued member of our team, a diligent worker and a charismatic teacher who is beloved by our 
students and has a celebrated reputation at our school. 
 
The value of Brett’s abilities cannot be understated, his eagerness to problem solve a situation gives him not 
only a fine attention to detail, but also the determination to follow through and resolve it. On numerous 
occasions the department was faced with various challenges from technological issues to the covering of all 
classes due to the size of our school, yet Brett reveled at the opportunity to discover an effective resolution and 
work towards helping the students, department and administration implement it to the success of the school. 
 
Mr. Holmes is a nurturing and supportive educator, spending time playing with students on the playground, 
dressing up in costumes, singing and dancing for talent shows, using voices as well as acting in class to make 
lessons more entertaining, and reading English story books to students in the library. His method of teaching is 
very student centered and he always tried to involve the students’ higher reasoning. Brett is a fantastic and 
approachable coworker, cares about the wellbeing of his co-teachers, and always tries to create a positive and 
friendly work environment. 
 
One of Brett’s strongest abilities is his professional attitude towards teaching and his excellent communication 
skills. His background in business management allowed for him to bring executive knowledge to our 
department and leadership examples to our classroom. Mr. Holmes is extremely responsible and dedicated, 
doesn’t drink or smoke and has been with his girlfriend for four years. Brett never missed classes and seemed to 
shine more with larger audiences or higher pressure situations like open classes. 
 
I enthusiastically recommend Brett for any teaching position, at any level and while we will dearly miss him, 
we wish him extra luck in his future career of teaching. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Somyeong Oh 
English Department Manager 
+82 010-7524-2479 


